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Waiver to Transfer Eligibility of Town Center’s Title I Program from a Targeted 

Assisted Program to a Schoolwide Program 

State requirements mandate that school boards must approve the transfer of eligibility of 

Title I programs.  Town Center is currently a Targeted Assisted program and currently 

meets the state requirements for the Schoolwide program.   

We are requesting that this waiver be approved. 

The benefit of the Schoolwide approach is the flexibility in implementing school 

improvement initiatives.  Town Center will be able to spend title funds on programs that 

improve the academic performance of low-achieving students by offering programs for 

all students; not just for students who qualify for federal assistance.  Targeted Assisted 

programs stipulate that federal dollars must be spent only on students who meet federal 

assistance requirements.   Town Center desires greater flexibility in assisting all students 

in need. 

 

 

 


